
 
 

 

EASTRIDGE TO BART REGIONAL CONNECTOR PROJECT 

PG&E UTILITY RELOCATION NOTICE 

 
In advance of the Eastridge to BART Regional Connector Project construction, PG&E is replacing sections 
of their natural gas pipeline on Capitol Avenue between Bambi Lane and Story Road in San Jose. 
Residents and businesses located within 300 feet of areas where work is taking place can expect to 
receive a notice directly from PG&E.   

For questions regarding this particular activity, please contact your local PG&E representative, Jake Day 
at 408-725-3366, or send an email to gasprojectinfo@pge.com.  

For questions regarding the Eastridge to BART Connector Project, please contact VTA Community 
Outreach at 408-321-7575, or send an email to community.outreach@vta.org.  

For everyone outside the immediate work area: 

What PG&E Utility Replacement to replace sections of natural gas pipeline (the line is about 4” 
diameter) 

Where Capitol Avenue between Bambi Lane and Story Road in San Jose 

When Weather and conditions permitting, beginning on or about June 6. Preliminary activities 
could extend this activity through July 2022. Crews will work Monday through Friday, 
8:15am-4:15pm.  

Traffic  Intermittent sidewalk and driveway closures in front of homes nearest World Oil, no 
parking signs in work areas will be posted. Please plan for minor delays when driving 
through project area. Project crews are working with residents to maintain access. 

What to Expect: If you are located near the work area you may experience noise from large trucks and 
equipment and smell a small amount of natural gas while the crew clears the line. For 
everyone’s safety, there may be a temporary interruption of service while PG&E 
connects the new line. PG&E will notify customers if there will be an interruption and 
will schedule a gas relight with you at your convenience.  

 Preliminary activities include 1 tree removal and 1 tree trimming. 
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